
 

THE CAPE COMMUNIQUÉ
dedicated to serving the homeschool community

Are you finishing the race?
 

You have been working
towards this goal for years.
Savoring every last moment
knowing that this race is
about to end.  Watching your
pride and joy grow into the
person God has created them
to be.  Well, the wait for
graduation registration is now
over.  And before you jump to
what is next take a moment
to reflect.  Do you remember
what your first year of
homeschooling was like? Did

you feel overwhelmed and wonder if you actually made the right
decision to homeschool?  Would permanently ruin your child?
 You made it through to this amazing time.  Now you are ready to
launch your child into the world.  Is there someone starting the
journey that you could encourage and share your years of
wisdom with?  If you want to give back, then please contact
info@cape-nm.org and let us know.   If you are ready to
register for graduation, please go to www.cape-nm.org/events-
convention/homeschool-convention/graduation/ .

Questions email info@cape-nm.org

MARK YOUR  

http://www.cape-nm.org
mailto:info@cape-nm.org
http://www.cape-nm.org/events-convention/homeschool-convention/graduation/
mailto:info@cape-nm.org


CALENDARS

Jan 30-Feb 3, 2017
TeenPact Leadership School

February 2, 2017
CAPE at the Capitol

APRIL 20-22, 2017
CAPE-NM's Homeschool

Convention, Curriculum Fair,
and Graduation Recognition

August 1, 2017
Notification of Establishment

of a Home School form due to
New Mexico government

 
CDs and MP3s 

of any previous CAPE Convention
general sessions and workshops

are available to purchase.
 Click HERE for information.

 

 
If this was forwarded to

you, just click on
the image below to sign

up for the
CAPE Communiqué.

If you like CAPE,
LIKE CAPE

on Facebook! 

Just click on the
Facebook logo.

HSLDA helps protect your right to home school,
and the rights of home schooling families for generations to

come. Click HERE for more information.

 
CAPE Members!

Remember to include our group discount number
when you join or renew your HSLDA membership

and save $20.00/year.  
 

Email us for the number.

  
  
CAPE-NM is dedicated to serving all the homeschool families in New
Mexico, informing, encouraging, supporting, protecting, defending,
and preserving the right and privilege of parents to direct the
education of their children.  
 
REMEMBER, YOU ARE LOVED AND PRAYED FOR!
 
Enjoy your families, and teach them diligently.
 
The Board of Directors
CAPE-NM
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